
Yüksel İnşaat is in Abu Dhabi

The Wahat AI Zaweya Development Project, 1st Phase, 1st Package job, whose tender was
announced by the Abu Dhabi Wahat Al Zaweya Investment and Real Estate Development
Administration on 5 May 2015, was bought by the partnership formed by Yüksel İnşaat and Al
Sarh Contracting LLC for 799,735,386 United Arab Emirates Dirhams (about 217 million US
Dollars). Yüksel İnşaat and the pilot company of the joint venture Al Sarh Contracting LLC have
undertaken 20% and 80% of the project, respectively. 

The employer of the project is Wahat Al Zaweya Development, the employer representative is
Arabian Construction Company, and theconsulting company is HYDER Consulting. Having
initiated work on the project on 12 May 2015, Yüksel has made its entrance into the Abu Dhabi
market. The aforementioned package of the project involves infrastructure work such as
digging, roads, irrigation, drainage, sewage, street lighting, power grid and landscaping fora
new residential and commercial site planned in the Wahat Al Zaweya region. It is planned that
the project will be completed in about 36 months.
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